
From: Chrystèle Garnier   
Sent: 19 March 2025 10:55 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2025/0079 515-517 Stockwood Road, Brislington, Bristol City, Bristol  

 

Leanne 

 Thank you for consulting National Highways on the above application. 

 Due to the location and scale of the proposals, National Highways have no comments to make. 

 Regards, 

   

Chrystèle Garnier-Kusiak  

Administrator – Business Services Team - Operations South West 
National Highways | Brunel House | 930 Hempton Court, Aztec West | Bristol | BS32 4SR  

 

 




